
 
 
 
 4 February 2008 
 
 
 
Commissioners 
 
A number of our customers have expressed the need to scrap the existing compulsory 
builders’ warranty insurance.  They are of the view that the Victorian Government 
should take the stance that the Tasmanian Government recently have. 
 
I can supply a list of customers and the contact numbers if need be. 
 
Yours truly 
 
 
 
Park Road Timber & Hardware Pty Ltd 
 
 


